NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

FOR WRITTEN REPLY

QUESTION NO. 1544

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 15 NOVEMBER 2019   
(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO. 27)
Mrs E R Wilson (DA) to ask the Minister of Health:
In light of the fact that the SA Human Rights Commission (SAHRC) recently commissioned an investigation and report into potential human rights violations by the Limpopo Department of Health, (a) on what date was the SAHRC’s report presented to the Limpopo Department of Health, (b) will his department make the report available to the Portfolio Committee on Health and (c) what (i) actions have been taken against persons involved in human rights violations and (ii) are the details of the persons against whom the SAHRC recommended action?
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REPLY:
(a)	The Report was issued in February 2019 to the Limpopo Department of Health.

[bookmark: _GoBack](b)	Yes.  The Preliminary report (for comments by the Limpopo Department of Health) is attached.

(c) 	(i) and (ii) Information is still awaited from the province and will be submitted once received.  


END.
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